
NOTICE OF PUBLIC MEETINGS
DANVILLE TRANSIT SYSTEM

The City of Danville Transit System will hold
two public information meetings on July
13, 2017 as identified below. The purpose
of these meetings is to obtain public input
on proposed fixed route service changes.
Proposed service changes include the
following; new Mainline Trolleybus service,
new bus service to Averett University’s
North Campus and expanded bus service
to Goodwill Industries on Westover Drive
and the Centra Danville Medical Center on
Park Avenue. The proposed changes are
planned to go into effect on August 1, 2017.
Public meetings will be held in the Nature
Center of the Ballou Park Senior Citizens
Center, 760 W. Main Street, Danville, Virginia
24541. All interested persons are invited to
attend these meetings and provide written
and or oral comments and ask questions
concerning the proposed changes. Written
comments may be submitted to Marc
Adelman, P.O. Box 3300, Danville, Virginia
24543 or at adelmmd@danvilleva.gov. If
you need a sign language interpreter, large
print materials or other ADA or Limited
English Proficiency accommodations in
order to participate please call 434-799-
5110 or email adelmmd@danvilleva.gov by
July 11, 2017.

PUBLIC MEETING SCHEDULE
Thursday, July 13, 2017 at 10 a.m., Nature
Center (upstairs) Ballou Park Senior Citizens
Center
Thursday, July 13, 2017 at 2 p.m., Nature Center
(upstairs) Ballou Park Senior Citizens Center


